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.. & 3% Dear Customers e ::__.
| “%: "We would llke to take thls opportumty to thank all of oﬁ" :%‘ ‘
jﬁstamers for thelr bus;n_ess over the las.t 12 months and we lo%k :

M o .y - - .
forwardto supporting you with-your bus door parts and service
requiremena!s again in 2024.

Please note we

Our last courier shipneent will be Weds 20" December & smaller
postal items Thurs 21°t December , please continue to email
orders to sales@transportdoorsolutions.co.uk and these will be

»
dealt with urgently upon our return.

From all of us at TDS
we wish you & your families a Merry Christmasﬁénd
a prosperous New Year.

Paul, Alan, Tracy, Liz, Andy, Brandon, Dawn, Barry, Chris &
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